
  
   

 

11 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Senior Team Challenge, 3rd December 
 
I am delighted to tell you that your son has been selected to represent BWS at the regional finals 
of the Team Maths Challenge.  This takes place on 3rd December at Poole High School and we 
will be travelling by minibus and accompanied by Mrs Elliott, leaving school at approximately 
12.15pm, returning to BWS by approx. 6.45pm. 
 
I would be grateful if you could sign the attached permission slip and return it to me.  There will be 
press photographer present as well to take pictures of winning teams so I would be grateful if you 
could also fill the relevant section below. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Simon Vaughan 
 
R                                                                                                                                                        R 
 
 
Pupil name: _________________________ 
 
I give permission for my son to attend the Senior Team Challenge event at Poole High School on 
3rd December 2018. 
 
Signed: ___________________ 
 
I give permission for photographs to be taken of my son at the event for possible publication in a 
local newspaper. 
 
Signed: _________________________ 
 
Please return to Mr Vaughan as soon as possible 


